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Arthur W. Bracey, M.D. 
Chainnan, ACBSA 
Associate Chief, Department of Pathology 
St. Luke's Episcopal Hospital 
6720 Bcrtner Avenue, MC 4-265 
Houston, TX 77030 

Dear Dr. Bracey: 

Please accept my appreciation for the recommendations of the Advisory Committee on Biood 
Safety and Availability (ACBSA) following its November 2009 meeting. The Department 
welcomes the Committee's observations and will give serious consideration to its . 
recommendations. 

Through participation on the ACBSA you and its members !have provided an invaluable service 
to the Department in addressing this important public health issue. (look forward to future 
updates on transfusion and transplantation safety. 


